
Invitation to “The 7th Conference of Chinese Resource Materials
Development and Sharing” (03/11/2008)

Dear All,

We are pleased to inform you that the Library is going to host “The 7th Conference of Chinese
Resource Materials Development and Sharing”, which is organized by the National Library of
China and Macao Foundation and will be held from 8 to 9 November 2008 at S.T.D.M Auditorium
of the UM Library. Over 100 librarians and specialists on Chinese resource materials from Five
Regions (e.g., the Mainland, Taiwan, Hong Kong, etc.) on both sides of the Taiwan Strait will
attend this conference. If you are interested in this subject area, you are welcome to attend! 

Regards,
UM Library


